
 

 
 

 

Please ensure that children still attend school on time every day so they don’t miss any of 

their important learning or exciting activities. 

 

Driving Incidents Around School – ‘Near misses’  

It is very important for all of our children and families to feel safe on their way to and from 

school.  I opened up the emergency gates on Moxley Road to help improve the queues and 

frustrations at home time.  This has led to more parents parking on the grass and driving 

over pavements.  Children have had to jump out of the way of moving cars. 

In addition to this, cars have been parked carelessly and blocked the emergency gate 

access – this should not happen.  The gates need to be clear in case of an emergency. 
 

Please be considerate when driving to school to collect your children by parking a short 

distance away from the gates.  This will help to keep all children safe. 
 

If this parking system does not improve, I will have to consider whether to continue using 

the entrance. 

                                                       Huge Generosity!! 

                                  We raised an amazing £370 for Children in Need.  

                                              Thank you again for supporting us. 

Friday 26th 
November 

Feed the Farm 
Children wear non-uniform and donate to the 

running of our school farm. 

W/C 29th 
November 

PANTS focus 

Talking PANTS is a simple way to 
help keep children safe. It teaches 

children that their body belongs to them, 
they have the right to say no, and that they 

should tell an adult if they're upset or 
worried about anything. 

Friday 3rd 
December 

School closed to pupils Staff training day 

10th December Christmas Jumper day 
Children can wear a Christmas jumper with 

their uniform. 

Final Week 

CAROLS on the PLAYGROUND 
Monday 13th – EYFS 

Tuesday 14th – Y1 & Y2 
Wednesday 15th Y3 & Y4 

Thursday 16th Y5 & Y6 

Concerts will start at 2:45pm 

Wednesday 15th 
December 

Christmas Dinner Day 

School will pay every child who wants a 
dinner to have one.  A letter has been sent 

out today, please return as soon as possible. 
Anyone who usually pays for lunches, that 

week will cost £9.60. 

Friday 17th 
December 

Feed the Farm BREAK UP for Christmas holidays at 1:30pm 

 


